
We	know	that	you’re	all	busy	with	your	own	COAP/COSSAP	projects	and	that
it’s	 hard	 to	 keep	 up	 with	 developments	 in	 the	 field.	 Here	 are	 a	 few	 recent
items	 on	 SUD	 that	 we’ve	 found	 interesting—the	 Department	 of	 Justice	 is
scheduling	focus	groups	to	understand	justice	practitioners'	views	on	dealing
with	 substance	 use	 disorders	 (sign	 up	 by	 December	 19),	 a	 review	 of	 new
legislation	that	could	increase	availability	of	MAT,	and	recent	developments	in
opioid	regulation	under	the	Controlled	Substances	Act.	Wishing	you	a	happy
and	healthy	holiday	season!

—The	NYU	COSSAP	Collaborative	team

Sign	up	to	be	included	in	DOJ	focus	groups,	before	December	19
Year-end	package	could	increase	access	to	MAT
Recent	developments	in	opioid	regulation	under	the	Controlled	Substances
Act
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